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I oppose this bill based on the cost of implementation not being clear, or where the 

funds will come from.  This will also create impossible standards for FFL dealers to 

maintain, causing many of them to close their doors, impacting local economies, and 

making it very difficult for many citizens to enact their constitutional rights, and defend 

themselves their families and their property. The constitution is a set of rules for the 

government, not rules for the citizens that elect them. Shall not be infringed is a clear 

statement of fact, and this bill does in fact constitute an infringement. 


